
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Friday, March 14th, 2025 

  
 
 

Announcements:  
• There will be tryouts for the South/Davies dance team in the dance studio at South High March 24th through the 

27th from 4:30 to 6:30. If you have any questions, please contact Coach Gores or stop in the main office.  

 

• There is a Spring Sale in The Bruin Den – All clothing is 25% off! Shop early for the best selection.  

 

• Softball practice starts Monday, March 17th at 9:00 AM in the South Main Gym. Practice will run 9:00-11:00 

Monday thru Friday at South the week of Spring Break. If you are not able to attend Monday, you must contact 

Coach Sims or Coach Ratzlaff.  

 

• Hey all you golfers…there will be a short informational meeting for high school golf at 3:40 Tuesday, March 25th, 

in the cafeteria. This will be a quick, 10-minute meeting for any boys interested in trying out for the team this 

spring. All boys interested please go to the cafeteria right after school. If you cannot make it, email Mr. Gillett or 

Mr. Beehler via your school email so they can pass on any information shared. 

• Reminder that we do not have school next week for Spring Break. Classes will resume Monday March 
24th 

 
 
 


